
15 January 2019

Ms Rosemary Chiavetta
Penna. Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building
400 North Street, Second Room
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Regarding: Megan Flynn, Et Al. Versus Sunoco Pipeline LP 
Flynn Formal Complaint and Petition
Complaint No. C-2018-3006116
Docket No. P-2018-3006117

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

I write in strong support of the plaintiffs above.

The PUC must halt all construction of the the Sunoco Mariner East pipelines in West Whiteland Township, and in 
addition, in all neighboring municipalities affected, due to gross concerns regarding lack of safety.

This project has been fraught with problems - huge ones - since the beginning. This last year has seen more than 50 
infractions and violations of code, yet somehow Sunoco has been allowed to continue.

This past year, Sunoco has already created such a mess in West Whiteland (with the sinkholes to the south and the 
aquifer drained to the north) that it has demonstrated reckless incompetence and shouldn’t be allowed to do 
additional work - especially in such close proximity to the now highly dangerous, “cobbled-together” pipeline (the 
ME1).

I live just 5 miles away from Marcus Hook, Pennsylvania, the endpoint of all Mariner East pipelines. If there is an 
explosion there, my house is in the so-called “evacuation zone”. What does this mean? Well, no one knows. After 
about three years, Sunoco has yet to explain exactly what an evacuee is to do to save both their property and their 
own life, if there should be such an explosion.

It is ethically and morally wrong to allow Sunoco any more breaks; in fact they are criminals, and need to be 
treated as such. Water has been contaminated many times in the Exton area.  No individual or company has the 
right to tamper with our precious, finite water supply! For this reason alone, the pipeline project should be 
canceled permanently.

I support the seven brave residents who are plaintiffs in the above case. I agree that there needs to be a full and 
complete shutdown of all Mariner East pipelines until such a time that the PUC has the opportunity to assess 
Sunoco’s Public Awareness Program (PAP) for credibility and feasibility of actually mitigating the risk to the 
public.

Stop the pipelines, and as soon as possible!  People’s lives are at risk!

Thank you for considering my views,

Sincerely

Judith McClintock
1601 Harvey Rd
Ardentown, DE 19810


